Villa Capri Cruisers donates to Johnson Colleg

_ommunity

~

LA
o=
S

nd sz
e e Honty

g

The Villa Capri Cruisers Car Club Inc. presented a $1,500 check to support the organization’s annual
scholarship for Johnson College Automotive Technology students who demonstrate financial need. The
club also gifted the school with a new automotive toolbox. From left: Nick Telli, Villa Capri board member;
Mark Kozemko, Johnson College automotive technology instructor; Sal Pizzo, Villa Capri vice president;
Jim Williams, Johnson College automotive technology program director; Katie Leonard, Ed.D., Johnson
College president and CEO; Joe Carra, Villa Capri president; Dave Thomas, Villa Capri secretary; Rick

Mroczka and Joe Caputo, Villa Capri board members. 10/29/2023
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